Yes ,I strongly support this project. I have a family to support too.

From:

Despins General Construction, Inc.

To: Subject: <u>luc@dbedt.hawaii.gov</u>

Date:

Piilani Promenade 01/28/2013 01:15 PM LAND USE COMMISSION STATE OF HAWAII

2013 JAN 29 A 10: 40

In regards to the letter dated January 17, 2013 for the Pillani Promenade we would like to voice our opinion on this matter is that we are strongly against this project.

Mahalo,

Bernard W. Despins Vice-President / Principal RME Despins General Construction, Inc. ABC-11728, C-37, C-48, C-68

LARRIUSE COMMISSION STATE OF HAWAII

From: To: Ken Gift

Subject: Date: luc@dbedt.hawaii.gov Pillani Promenade 01/24/2013 08:18 PM

2013 JAN 29 A 10: 40

Dear Sirs,

I am a resident of South Maui and I strongly urge you to confirm that Piilani Promenade may proceed under its current approvals. The free Piilani Highway intersection improvements at Kaonoulu and the street extension as part of what will one day be the completed Upcountry highway make the project a great benefit to the State. The shopping center too is a great idea. Our family will greatly enjoy all the benefits of this project. Thank you for your time.

Sincerely,

Ken Gift 4955 Makena Road, A-101 Makena, HI 96753 From: To: Subject:

Date:

Mandy Santos luc@dbedt.hawaii.gov Pillani Promenade 01/24/2013 11:19 AM LANU USE COMMISSION STATE OF HAWAII

2013 JAN 29 A 10: 41

To whom it may concern,

I am writing today to show my support for the Piilani Promenade Maui Project. I will be unable to attend the meeting on February 7th. I think having an outlet in Kihei would be a nice addition. We need something like that. Right now on Maui the only option for shopping is Kaahumanu shopping center for the everyday shopper. Currently the only other shopping centers on Maui are high end retailers that are out of budget for many people.

This new Project would create jobs and opportunity for the Maui. Right now due the limitations people have to shop online or off-island. Why not have them shop here and keep Maui's money on Maui. In addition, I feel those opposed to this project are primarily individuals who are not full-time residents of Maui. Why should the be given a vote of higher priority?

Thank you for your time. I look forward to seeing the completion of this project.

Sincerely, Mandy Santos From: To: <u>Linda P. Fernandez</u> <u>'luc@dbedt.hawaii.gov'</u>

Subject: Date: Piilani Promenade 01/24/2013 10:12 AM LAND USE COMMISSION STATE OF HAWAII

Aloha,

2013 JAN 29 A 10: 41

I am unable to attend the public meeting on 2/7/13, so I am vocalizing my support thru email.

strongly support the Piilani Promenade Maui project.

Thank You, Linda & Leslie Fernandez

Linda Fernandez| Nursing Secretary HALE MAKUA LONG-TERM CARE

a: 472 Kaulana Street | Kahului, HI 96732

p: 808.871.9246 | f: 808.871.9268

e: lindaf@halemakua.org | www.halemakua.org



PLEASE DON'T LET THIS HAPPEN Steve Foulger to: luc

11/23/2012 10:53 AM

NO MEGA MALL IN KIHEI! Mahalo~

Steve Foulger, Int'l Program Coordinator / Regional Mgr SNUBA® International Inc. / Hawaii-Pacific Region 808-875-2866 Ph/Fx - 808-280-7828 Mobile



STATE OF HAWAII LAND USE COMMISSION

EXPLORE OUR WORLD













steve@snuba.com "Support For The Growing SNUBA Industry Worldwide" Use the live links below to visit our websites:

http://www.snuba.com/

http://www.sea-trek.com/

http://www.funcats.com/

http://www.subseasystems.com/